
 

 

CPR Policy 
 

The Georgia Board of Dentistry, ADA Accreditation 

Standard 2-26, and the Dental College of Georgia policy 

requires that all faculty, residents, students and staff 

involved in patient care must have current CPR 

certification. Specifically, these requirements apply to 

each of the following groups: 

 
Faculty: Licensed dentists must have 

current CPR certification. 

Residents: Dental Residents must have 

current CPR certification. 

Students: Dental Students must have 

current CPR certification. 

Classified Staff: Classified Staff 

involved in patient care must have 

current CPR certification.  

 


